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Wednesday 1st April 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Easter Club 
 
Your child has still been attending school since the outbreak of the Coronavirus has 
witnessed schools close across the country.  Despite the uncertainty of our current 
situation, your child has come to school with enthusiasm and a willingness to participate in 
all tasks set.  As always, we continue to work as a team in light of this unprecedented time 
and hope you are all safe and well as you read this letter. 
 
We are now embarking on what would have been the Easter holidays (06.04.20 – 
17.04.20), but due to the present circumstances school will remain open for your child, 
should you need it,  as an emergency provision. Remember this service is only to be 
used if there is no other alternative.  
 
Easter Timetable: 
 
-School will open from 8.30 and children will be collected at 3pm (as usual, please drop-off 
and collect your child from the front door) 
-Children are allowed to wear their own clothes from now on (even after the Easter 
holidays are over).  The children will be doing active learning (P.E) so please ensure they 
wear sports clothes. 
-Children should continue to bring a packed lunch or they can choose a hot dinner from 
the kitchen. 
-There will not be any work set on eschools during the holiday period (your child can still 
chat with adults and peers via the discussion pages on eschools).  Instead, staff will plan a 
selection of fun activities to fill the day, which might include:  arts & crafts, outdoor 
learning, animation on IPADS etc. 
 
If you have any additional questions please call school.  Each day a senior member of staff 
will be available to discuss any queries between 9am – 2.30pm.  Please leave an 
answerphone message if you are unable to speak to a member of staff and we will 
endeavour to call back as soon as possible. 
 
Stay safe Dordon! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Cross 
 


